
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

             
 
 

 
All adults in school have a responsibility to safeguard and promote the welfare of children. 
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 Nut allergy awareness  

 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

This letter is to raise awareness that we have a pupil within school that has a nut allergy.  

 

For the safety of this pupil, we are asking that Parent/Carers please be mindful and 

where possible avoid sending snacks/ packed lunch items that contain nuts in an attempt 

to limit the chances of this child being exposed to nuts.  

 

Can we please also ask that Parent/Carers remind pupils that under no circumstances 

should pupils be sharing food items that are brought in from home.  

 

We appreciate that sometimes Parent/Carers like to celebrate their children’s 

birthdays by sending in food items e.g. buns or sweets into school. We already request 

that these items are in a clearly labelled packet listing ingredients however can we now 

please ask these items are also nut free if possible.  

 

We thank you for your cooperation in this important matter.  

 

Your Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Ruth Stone  

Principal  


